
 
 

 

EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER 
Janneke Strause 

It is hereby certified that Janneke Strause, Transportation Planner, 
has been selected by her colleagues at the Transportation Agency for Monterey County  

as the Employee of the Quarter for July 1 – September 30, 2022. 
 

Agency employees recognize Janneke for having a great attitude, for her professionalism, and for her hard 
work. Most notably they appreciate her hard work on the Greenfield Safe Routes to Schools Steering 
Committee and the Participatory Budgeting process, as well as her assistance on the upcoming Salinas 
Valley Steering Committees. They also appreciate her great job in managing the Bicycle and Pedestrian 

Advisory Committee. 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County,  
it is our great pleasure to recognize Janneke Strause for her excellent service. 

 

Recognized By  Acknowledged By 
   

________________  ________________
TAMC Chair 
Mary Adams 

Executive Director 
Todd A. Muck 

Date: October 26, 2022 
   

 


